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MR Neil Cooke Cooke 
ST 
NSW 

RE: DA2021/2116 - 145 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

To Whom It May Concern 
We are a local family whom reside in the northern beaches. With 3 kids all of whom love the 
water it is very important for our family that swimming and general water safety are paramount 
especially on the northern beaches. Trying to get our kids access to lessons and squads over 
the years has been a nightmare so an additional centre will assist access for families especially 
so close to the mall where traffic is easily managed. Our family has close ties to Sunnyfield so 
access for kids with disabilites and learning needs will be revolutionary for this part of our 
community. Please support the DA like we do and we look forward to our kids attending 
classes ASAP!! 
Yours sincerely, 
Rachel and Neil Cooke 
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